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Doug McDowell

From: Wyman Duggan <WDuggan@rtlaw.com>

Sent: Monday, November 23, 2020 10:13 AM

To: Michael Mullin; Thad Crowe; Taco Pope; Doug McDowell

Cc: Morgan Brown; Tim Ritch; Rick Welch; Beth Leaptrott

Subject: Summer Beach D-1 applications

Importance: High

Thank you all for your time this morning.  My clients hereby request withdrawal of both the NOPC and the FDP 

applications.  I respectfully request that the draft staff reports not be issued.  Thank you for your consideration. 

Regards, 

Wyman 
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email is from the law firm of Rogers Towers, P.A. (“Rogers Towers”) and the information 

in this email and all attachments to this email (the “Information”) are intended solely for the intended recipient(s). The 

Information may be legally privileged and confidential. If you are not an intended recipient or you believe that you have 

received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately, delete the email from your computer, and do not 

review, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this email or the Information. Please also take the necessary steps to 

permanently remove any copies of the Information from your system and do not retain any copies, whether in 

electronic or physical form or otherwise. If you are not an existing client of Rogers Towers, do not construe anything in 

this email to create an attorney-client relationship between you and Rogers Towers unless the email contains a specific 

statement to that effect and do not disclose anything to Rogers Towers in reply that you consider confidential.  


